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SUMMARY: FILE REVIEW 

Of the Death of a Youth in the Care of the Director in 2020 
 

Circumstances of the Fatality 

The review examined the ministry services provided to an Indigenous youth who died. 
The youth was receiving guardianship services at the time of their death. 
 
Findings 

The director fulfilled their guardianship responsibilities and worked to address the 
youth’s needs, with a specific focus on their health and need for cultural continuity. 
Planning was informed through collaboration with the youth, their family, their 
Indigenous community, and other community members and was adjusted as the youth’s 
needs changed.  
 
Actions 

No actions were required to address the findings of the review.  
 
The review was completed in June 2021.  
 


